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The Manitoba Dental Association is pleased to introduce Dr. Jessica Carswell and  
Dr. Karen Rosolowski as our new Co-Chairs for the General Practice Study Club (GPSC). 

With shared enthusiasm to elevate fellow practitioners, their commitment and contributions to 
the GPSC will help our dental community thrive. Welcome aboard.

Dr. Jessica Carswell was born and raised in Winnipeg, 
Manitoba where she completed her undergraduate studies 
in Sciences and graduated from the University of Manitoba 
College of Dentistry (2018). 

After graduation, Jessica moved out to Brandon to start her 
career at Princess Dental Centre. Jessica enjoys all aspects 
of general dentistry with an interest in anterior aesthetics, 
Invisalign and paediatric treatment plans under nitrous 
oxide. Currently, she is working towards completing the 
series of advanced dentistry courses at the Kois Centre in 
Seattle and looks forward to also learning more from the 
lecturers at the GPSC events! 

Outside of the office, you will find Jessica and her husband, 
Nathan, staying active in their home gym, chasing their Jack 
Russel Terrier around, playing hockey, travelling to new 
cities and spending quality time with friends and family! 

Dr. Karen Rosolowski is a proud University of Manitoba 
graduate from the School of Dental Hygiene (2009),  
Science (2012), and Dentistry (2013). 

She has been practicing general dentistry at Shine Dental 
in St. Boniface since 2014 and loves to give back to her 
community. She has volunteered her time and skills at the 
Siloam Mission Dental Clinic, coaching girls hockey, dental 
outreach trips to Dominican Republic and Mexico and has 
also participated in the All Dentist Musical fundraiser  
“Lucky Stiff”. Most recently, she is involved with the U of 
M/MDA mentorship program and the Faculty of Dentistry 
admissions interview team. She feels fortunate to have had 
access to great mentors throughout her career and loves the 
idea of facilitating that for new MDA members. 

In her spare time she enjoys traveling, being active outdoors 
and kiteboarding. She has been a part of GPSC as a 
participant, facilitator and committee member and is now 
excited to take on the roll as co-chair with Dr. Carswell,  
both Bison Women’s hockey alumni.


